Overnight Field Trip Request

The Yearbook Staff of Meadville Area Senior High School is requesting permission to

take an Overnight Field Trip to Slippery Rock University on June 20-22, 2017.

The teacher participating is Ms. Jenna Diorio.

There will be up to 7 students and 1 chaperone attending (Ms. Diorio).

The maximum total registration fee for seven students and an advisor is $1,950.00 ($250.00 per
student and $200.00 per advisor) and will be funded by business ad sale funds in the MASH
Yearbook Activity Account. The registration fee includes the following: all three days’ worth of
yearbook workshops. lodging, and all meals except for breakfast on June 20™ and lunch on June
22" These two meals will be paid for by the students and teacher respectively (approximately

$100.00 total).

The objectives and curriculum relevance of the trip are: to attend a wide variety of workshops
and training sessions that will enable the MASH yearbook staff to make plans and generate and
implement ideas for the 2018 yearbook, including topics such as yearbook themes, photography,
copywriting, online design, coverage, and trends.

If additional information is needed please contact Ms. Diorio.
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